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WRITTEN STATEMENT 
BY
THE WELSH GOVERNMENT

	
TITLE 
	
21 February 2024 Net Zero, Energy and Climate Change Inter-Ministerial Group

	DATE 
	06 March 2024

	BY
	Julie James MS, Minister for Climate Change




[bookmark: _Hlk159829312][bookmark: _Hlk160184068][bookmark: _Hlk160184086]In accordance with the inter-institutional relations agreement, I can report to Members that I chaired the latest meeting of the Net Zero, Energy and Climate Change Inter-Ministerial Group on 21 February 2024. The meeting focused on the next set of consultations for the UK Emissions Trading Scheme. 

[bookmark: _Hlk131594449]The meeting also was attended by Mairi McAllan MSP, Cabinet Secretary for Net Zero and Just Transition, Andrew Muir MLA, Minister of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs, Conor Murphy MLA, Minister for Economy, Lord Martin Callanan, Parliamentary Under Secretary of State Minister for Energy Efficiency and Green Finance, Lord Byron Davies, Parliamentary Under Secretary of State for Transport, Gareth Davies MP, Exchequer Secretary to the Treasury.
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